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Recess During Cold Weather 
 

Elementary school students are 

kept indoors for recess and lunch 

times for a number of weather 

conditions such as rain, lightening 

in the area, extreme winds and 

extreme cold. When temperature 

and wind chill measure -28C or 

lower, students are kept indoors. 

Recesses and lunch hour may be 

shortened if the temperature and 

wind chill reading is between -20C 

and -28C. 

If a student's medical condition 

requires further consideration 

due to weather conditions, or if 

parents have other questions or 

concerns about how and when 

weather conditions affect your 

child's school day, please contact 

the school office. 

Please ensure that your children 

are coming to school prepared 

with: 

 Appropriate clothing 

including hats, boots and 

mittens/gloves 

 Indoor shoes that they 

can leave in the classroom 

 Students are also asked 

not to play and slide on 

the ice 

Also, please remember, snow 

stays on the ground.  

M. Paluzzi  

 

 

Staying Connected 
 

Stay connected to what’s 

happening at TW by following 

us on Twitter, visiting our 

Website, 

www.tredwaywoodsworth.ca. 

We are piloting direct emails 

to families. Make sure your 

email is up to date with the 

office.  

 

 

Tredway Woodsworth’s 

SAC is pleased to 

present … 

MOVIE NIGHT ! 

Thursday January 17th 

Doors will be open at 

5:30pm 

Movie begins at 6:00pm 

It’s not too late to 

purchase tickets at the 

door! 

 
 

Report Cards Term 2 

On February 12th, your child 

will be receiving a report card. 

The focus of the Report Card 

will be the progress your child 

has made from September to 

February and it will have 

grades. Interviews will be 

taking place on Thursday, 

February 14th in the evening 

and on Friday, February 15th in 

the morning by teacher or 

parental request to discuss 

your child’s progress.  
 

Principal’s 

Message 

PA Day Friday 

 
Just a reminder that Friday, 

January 18th 

 is a PA Day for all students 

and the school will be closed.  
 

 

http://www.tredwaywoodsworth.ca/
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Choices for Nine 

Grade 8 Families are reminded 
that all Optional Attendance 

forms are due by February 1st  
to their high school of choice. If 

there are any questions or 
concerns over the process, 

please contact Ms. Blake, our 
guidance counselor at 416-396-

6660. 
 

 
 

 

 

January  

17th SAC Movie Night 

18th PA Day—No School  

24th Pizza Lunch  

31st Recognition Assembly 

in the AM 

 

February  

12th Reports Go home 

14th Parent/Teacher 

interviews in the evening  

15th PA-Day Parent Teacher 

interviews in the AM only  

18th Family Day—No school  

28th Recognition Assembly 

in the PM  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALLERGY ALERT 

Please remember to check the 

foods that you send to school for 

any allergens such as peanuts or any 

other nuts.  Please read the labels.  

If you have a child who is allergic to 

food and/or other items, please 

send a completed ALLERGY ALERT 

FORM with a recent photo of your 

child, to the office. The forms will 

be sent home based on information 

you have provided us at registration. 
 

 

 
.  

Calendar 

of Events 

 

PARENT COUNCIL/SAC 

Your School Council is looking 

forward to getting to know 

many of you at our meetings 

and around the schoolyard 

this year. All are welcome.  

Come on out and find out 

what we’re all about!  Get 

involved in continuing to make 

Tredway Woodsworth a great 

school and participate in your 

community.  Our third 

PARENT COUNCIL 

MEETING is scheduled for 

Monday, January 14th at 6:30 

PM in the staffroom. 
 

           Safety Reminders 

The safety and security of 

students and staff is a top 

priority at Tredway 

Woodsworth.  With that in 

mind, please observe a few 

reminders. All 
visitors/parents need to 

report to the office. If it is 

necessary for students to be 

released early from class, 

parents must contact the 

office and students will be 

called down. Parents who are 

dropping off lunches, 

homework, etc. should bring 

these items for students to 

the office.  Please do not go 

directly to classes. Once the 

morning announcements have 

begun, students entering are 

to come to the office for a 

late slip before going to class. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

LEAVE YOUR TOYS AND CARDS 

AT HOME, PLEASE 

We are reminding students and 

their families that the following 

items are NOT PERMITTED AT 

SCHOOL: 

  IPADs, tablets 

 Pokemon or other trading 

cards 

Students in Grades 4 through 8 

may bring a smart phone to school 

if they walk to and from school 

alone.  These cell phones MUST 

STAY IN BACKBACKS OR 

LOCKERS. Let’s minimize the 

disruptions in class so that our 
students can learn.  
 


